COVID-19 Test Kit Distribution

Patricia Kelley * 1 day ago * Tuesday, Jan 25 at 10:06 AM - Lincoln Unified School District
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to support safe schools for our students and staff members during this
ongoing pandemic. During the last two weeks, we have distributed rapid antigen tests to families. We have
been provided with one test kit for each of our students through the California Department of Education, and
each test kit contains two tests.

If you were unable to pick up your test kit and would still like to do so, the last day to pick up a kit will be
Friday, January 28, 2022. You may come to the District Office at 2010 W. Swain Road between the hours of
9:00am - 12:00pm and 3:00pm - 4:30pm each day until Friday, January 28. If the primary parent or guardian
is unable to come pick up the test kit, you may designate one of the contacts listed in Aeries to do so on your
behalf. In order to pick up the test kit, identification will be required, and the person must be listed as a
contact in Aeries.

There is only one test kit for each student, so if one has already been picked up for your student, you will be
unable to get another one.

Thank you,

Kelly Dextraze



